
Monday 24th April 2017  

Diary Dates 
Thursday 4th May ~ Polling Day ~ School Closed 

Monday 8th May ~ Swimming starts for Year 3  

W/B 8th May ~ SATS Test Week in Year 6 

29th May—2nd June ~ Half Term 

Tuesday 13th June ~ Sports Day  

Wednesday 21st June ~ New Parents Meeting for Reception intake 

Tuesday 27th June ~ Y5/6 Production @ 6.30pm 

Wednesday 28th June ~ Y5/6 Production @ 1.30pm and 6.30pm 

Thursday 20th July ~ Year 6 Leavers Assembly at 6.30pm 

Class Assemblies for Summer Term 

Wednesday 24th May ~ Reception 
All families are welcome to join us for class assemblies that start at 9am 

Thank you for your    

support we raised £230 

for Comic Relief  
 

SPORTS DAY 

Advanced Notice ~ Sports Day Tuesday 13th June ~ Rec & KS1 @ 9.15am / KS2 @ 1.15pm 

Our book fair raised 

£381 in free books for 

school. Thank you! 
 

Thank you to Mr Hargraves our local milk man for   

supplying us with so many colourful crates to enhance    

children’s outdoor play.  The children are enjoying  

creating imaginative structures to play in at playtime 

and lunchtime. 

After Easter Mrs Ashton will return working four days a week 

in Y3 and Mrs Grundy will teach the children every Monday.  

However,  Mrs Ashton will not return until Tuesday 2nd May.  

For the first week back Mrs Brown will teach a mini-project.  



 @OaksBolton 

Easter Bingo 
We raised £550! Thank you for 

all your  donations of Easter 

Eggs.  Thank you so much to all 

those that supported the event 

- we hope you enjoyed it!  

Sainsbury’s Active School Vouchers 

The Oaks Beavers and Cubs  and Scouts are collecting Sainsbury’s Active Kids vouchers,   

being issued in  supermarkets until 2nd May 2017. They can then  exchange them for sports 

and games equipment. If you receive any vouchers, or know anyone who 

regularly shops at Sainsbury’s please give them in to the school office 

over the next few months. 

Thanks for your support 

School Closed Thursday 4th May ~ Polling Day 

Blogging on the website 

Please encourage your child to 

contribute to their class blog   

regularly as part of their weekly 

home learning. 

www.theoaksbolton.sch.uk 

Forest Schools for Year 1 and Year 2 ~ THIS WEEK 
 

Forest Schools will start again in Summer Term.  

Year 1 will be every Tuesday afternoon (Starting Tues 25th April) and Year 2 

will be every Wednesday afternoon (starting Wed 

26th April) for 5 weeks.  
 

Please ensure your child comes to school 

in their Forest School clothes on that day 

and has their waterproofs and  

wellies in school. Thank you. 

Library Club is open for  

everyone on a Friday from 

8.30am.  All children must 

be accompanied by an adult 

and sign in at the office. 


